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Docket No. 50-346

Tolede Edison

ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse
Vice President, Nuclear

Edison Plaza - Stop 712

300 Madison Avenue

Telede, Ohio 43652

Gentlemen:

With your application dated September 6, 1984 (Serfal No. 1076), you re-
mitted a check for $4,350 based on the application containing twenty-nine
exemptions from certain requirements of Appendix R to 10 CFR 50 for the
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Statfon Unit No. 1. Since 10 CFR 170.12(c) and
170.21 require only a $150 fee per application, we are returning your
Check No. 107285 (dated September 6, 1984) for $4,350 to your Company.

We will apply the excess $150 from your August 27, 1984 applicatfon to
the one dated September 6. The t 27, 1984 excess payment is ad-
dressed in our September 19, 1984 letter to you. If this transaction

is not acceptable, do not hesitate to let us know.

If there are questions regarding the fee requirements of 10 CFR 170,
please contact us on 301-492-7225.

Sincerely,

Original Signed byw
Reba M. Diges

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
0Ffice of Administration

Enclosure:
Check No. 107285
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